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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin 
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on September 5, 2017 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
CALL TO ORDER: Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:25 
pm and requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll. Present: Janice Jasper, Jim 
Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer.   
Absent: Debby Sosine and John Spella. (Quorum established)    
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Russ Farnum, Community 
Development Director; and Jeff Suttrick, Deputy Police Chief. Village Attorney Kelly Cahill 
was also present.    
 
(Clerk’s Note: Mr. Spella was seated just after roll call was taken.) 
 
(1)  Approve an A-1 Liquor License and Auxiliary Liquor License for Algonquin 

Commons Co. d/b/a Bull Dog Ale House, 1520 S. Randall Road, Algonquin 
 
Algonquin Commons Co. Corporation d/b/a Bull Dog Ale House, 1520 S. Randall Road, 
Algonquin, has applied for a Class A-1 Liquor License (restaurant/consumption on premises). 
Bulldog’s Ale House will be housed in the old Nikko’s. This license is for the period ending 
April 30, 2018; it will then be renewed for the next fiscal year. 
 
They have complied with the village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all 
documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent 
to their establishment. Also supplied was a Certificate of Good Standing from the State of 
Illinois.  
 
The applicant has been Basset trained and was made aware of penalties for selling to minors.    
 
Mr. Paul Marrin, Operations Manager for the corporation answered questions from 
Commissioners. There are other Bull Dog locations around the Chicagoland area. No 
employee can serve alcohol until fully BASSET trained. They hope to be open for business 
within a week of today. 
 
Consensus of the Commissioners was to advise and consent to this license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the 
meeting at 7:35 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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